

The Fence Task Force met with the BellaVita Board of Directors on Tuesday, March 12th to give a progress report on the fence project. The contractors' bids were reviewed and additional follow-up work is required prior to another meeting with Board on March 18th at which time three of the contractors will make a presentation to the Board regarding their bids. A follow-up progress report will be made at the regularly scheduled Board meeting on Wednesday, March 19th.

At this time there are questionnaire forms available at the front desk with a basket designated for deposit. Additionally, you may send your questions to fenceTF@club-bellavita.org. This e-mail information is also available on the website under the Projects tab, extended tab Fences.

The Task Force is aware that many of you have questions on this project. We will make every effort to answer your questions as quickly as possible, but please understand that all of the information is not available to the Task Force as yet.